
Pending Legislation HR 5330 Affects Debt Collection

Dear Trojan Client,

I’m writing in regard to pending legislation that will affect the way your office 
collects past due accounts. 

This pending legislation is H.R. 5330, the Consumer Protection for Medical 
Debt Collections Act, sponsored by U.S. Representative Rashida Tlaib, D-MI. 
This legislation would prohibit your office from engaging in activities to collect or 
attempting to collect medical debt (this includes dental debt) for TWO years. 
The Act would delay the ability to report medical debt to the credit reporting 
bureaus for ONE year.  Also, if passed, H.R. 5330 would create a ban on 
reporting debt arising out of “medically necessary procedures.”  If this 
legislation became law as written, H.R. 5330 would be a deadly blow in 
collecting past due debts owed to your office. 

Trojan strongly urges you to engage with your Member of Congress and their 
staff directly about the ways this legislation will affect your business. You can do 
this by selecting the “CLICK HERE TO ALERT YOUR REPRESENTATIVE” link 
below.

Christine Lyons
Collection Services Manager
Trojan Professional Services, Inc. 
Phone:  800-451-9723 x6142
Email:  clyons@trojanonline.com
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